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Dear Los Gatos High School Alum: 

The Los Gatos High School Alumni Association (LGHSAA) was created, in part, to assist seniors by providing 
scholarships upon their graduation from high school. We work to encourage the high school’s long-standing 
traditions of excellence in education, by providing financial assistance for graduates attending community colleges, 
trade schools, and universities. 

Each year we seek support from former LGHS graduates, businesses, and caring individuals to help raise funds 
for scholarships.  We hope that you will consider contributing to our efforts to make a difference in providing 
higher educational opportunities for LGHS students. Your support is vital to our continued success and the 
success of future generations of Los Gatos High School Wildcats. LGHS AA is a tax-exempt, non-profit 
corporation that guarantees that every dollar raised for the Scholarship Fund will be used solely for scholarships. 
Traditionally, we have awarded from one to three scholarships per year in amounts ranging from $1,000 each 
to $1,500 each.  We hope to give even more in the following years. 

Your contribution to the LGHS AA Scholarship Fund can be in the form of a general contribution, a business 
contribution, a memorial in the name of a loved one or a classmate, an annual donation, or an endowment gift. 
Supporters contributing $1,000 or more may request an individual scholarship in their name, or in the name of a 
loved one, if they so desire. Should you decide to honor a loved one or individual with a named scholarship i n  
t h e  amount of $1,000 or more, please provide us with a brief statement about this person. This information will be 
included in our Summer newsletter.  All contributors to the LGHSAA Scholarship Fund are invited to attend the 
annual scholarship awards night that is held at the end of May.  

We encourage you to send a contribution to help LGHS students reach their educational goals. Please consider 
becoming a donor.  

Sincerely, 

Patti Peters 
President 
Los Gatos High School Alumni Association 

           Patti Peters




